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The National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) is providing the video recording 
of the virtual public hearing held on October 13 and 14, 2021 related to the Draft Supplemental 
Environmental Impact Statement (SEIS) to support the Corporate Average Fuel Economy 
(CAFE) Standards for Model Year 2024-2026 Passenger Cars and Light Trucks Notice of 
Proposed Rulemaking (NPRM).  The video of the public hearing is available on NHTSA’s 
website (https://www.nhtsa.gov/laws-regulations/corporate-average-fuel-economy).  A text file 
of the closed captioning from the virtual public hearing is available upon request.  Please email 
CAFE.NEPA@dot.gov if you would like to request this information. 
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